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26 February 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

   GLASGOW CITY COUNCIL, 
(LONDON ROAD AND HAMILTON ROAD)(30MPH SPEED LIMIT)  ORDER 202_

Thank you for your email of 12 February and the opportunity to comment on the proposals for
the introduction of a 30mph speed limit on this section of London Road and Hamilton Road.

GoBike fully supports this order.

However, we do have one concern, which is that signs are clearly not enough to deter the motor
driver and we see far too many motor vehicles being driven at speeds above the local speed
limit. While your response in the past has been to say that monitoring and enforcement of speed
limits is outwith the control of the Sustainability and Technical Services group, there must be
liaison with other agencies to ensure your efforts, and our expenditure as taxpayers, are not in
vain.

I attach a copy of the GoBike letter of 24 March 2020 to the Stage One consultation confirming
that our position has not changed.

Yours sincerely

Tricia Fort
for Consultations, GoBike
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